City Hall
The Queen's Walk
London SE1 2AA
Switchboard: 020 7983 4000
Web: www.london.gov.uk

Date: 19 June 2009

Mr K Ranger Director of Transport Policy Mayor of London's office

Dear Kulveer

I would like to raise with you the way in which the Transport Committee's response to the Mayor's Way to Go document was dealt with.

As you pointed out to the Committee on 26 May, there is now a document on the Way to Go webpage which summarises the responses by theme and individually. However, contrary to your understanding at the time of the meeting, the document does not provide a commentary on the responses and certainly does not indicate which of the points made in responses have been taken on board by the Mayor. Consequently, in putting together our response to the Statement of Intent document, it is not clear to the Committee which of our recommendations in relation to the full draft Transport Strategy have already been accepted.

I would therefore request that you or TfL writes to the Committee formally responding to the recommendations in relation to Way to Go, in a similar way to that in which our other reports are responded to.

Yours sincerely

## **Caroline Pidgeon**

Chair of the Transport Committee

Direct telephone: 020 7983 4386 Email: <a href="mailto:caroline.pidgeon@london.gov.uk">caroline.pidgeon@london.gov.uk</a>